
   

 

 

3rd October 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

I am writing to inform you of the result of our recent process for electing a parent governor. 

Elected: Esnath Jairos 

We would like to thank all those who expressed an interest in the role of parent governor. 
However, only one parent proceeded with their application. 

For those of you who enquired but were not ready at this time, there may be other opportunities 
to join the Local Governing Body at a future date as a Trust Appointed Governor. These 
positions arise when people come to the end of their tenure and/or step down for personal 
reasons. 

If you would like to be considered in this role, and/or possibly at another school within IFtL 
please contact the Senior Clerk, Hayley Cutchey, at Hcutchey@iftl.co.uk  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs K Outtram 

Head of School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

mailto:Hcutchey@iftl.co.uk

